
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 November 2005 

16. THORRINGTON ROAD/WHERSTEAD ROAD/WOODBRIDGE ROAD – STREET RENEWAL POST 
CONSTRUCTION REPORT 

 
 The Board was asked to resolve that no further work be undertaken in Thorrington, Wherstead and 

Woodbridge Roads, following recent street renewal works. 
 
 The Board resolved that: 
 
 (a) No changes to the road layout in Thorrington, Wherstead, or Woodbridge Roads be undertaken. 
 
 (b) The narrowing at the bend in Thorrington Road (as shown in the attachment to the agenda) be 

monitored for the next three years and any significant issues that arise be investigated and 
reported to the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board. 


